National LAW ENFORCEMENT
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S

v""‘:\“\

VEHICLE PURSUITS:
CONSIDERATIONS FOR
IMPROVING OFFICER
AND PUBLIC SAFETY

Vehicle pursuits pose significant risk of harm to not only the officers and
subjects involved, but to every other person traveling on or near the roadways.
While some pursuits may be unavoidable, law enforcement must recognize
these risks and take action to reduce the possibility of harm. This webinar will
explore data on police vehicle pursuits and discuss how policies, technology,
and changes in organizational leadership and culture can increase safety for
law enforcement officers and the communities they serve.
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This project is supported by Grant No. 2018-DP-BX-K005 awarded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance. The Bureau of Justice Assistance is a
component of the Department of Justice’s Office of Justice Programs, which also includes the Bureau of Justice Statistics, the National Institute of
Justice, the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention, the Office for Victims of Crime, and the SMART Office. Points of view or opinions
in this document are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the official position or policies of the U.S. Department of Justice.

SCAN THE QR CODE OR VISIT
LEOROADWAYSAFETY.ORG
TO REGISTER

INTENDED AUDIENCE:

This webinar is intended for law
enforcement supervisors, executives,
and administrators, but registration is
open to all law enforcement
professionals.

For additional training
or resources on roadway
safety, please visit
LEOroadwaysafety.org


https://www.policefoundation.org/national-law-enforcement-roadway-safety-program/
https://policefoundation.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CP0GbM6FQKee_1_rKvn6XQ

